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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
November 20, 2017 
 
Andre Laroche 
Continental Materials Corporation 
444 E. Costilla St. 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
 
Re: Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-04, Pueblo East Pit, Permit No. M-1986-015 
 
Dear Mr. Laroche: 
 
On November 20, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision 
application submitted to the Division on November 6, 2017, addressing the following: 
 
 Import inert earthen material for placement in the mined out portions of the pit.  
 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 04 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 
No. M-1986-015.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1986-015 remain in full force 
and effect. 
 
The Division has reviewed the change associated with TR-04 for impacts to the financial warranty and has 
determined that this change does not require an increase to the current reclamation liability. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Cc: Wally Erickson, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 

http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:elliott.russell@state.co.us

	1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
	Denver, Colorado 80203

